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Hancock County

Reentry Coalition

Welcome to a New Life in conjunction with Family Resource Center and the
Hancock County Criminal Justice System seeks to establish a reentry coalition
with community organizations and stakeholders in Hancock County who wish to
support justice-impacted individuals returning from prison to Hancock County.

What is expected to be part of the Hancochk
Country Reentry Coalition?

» Actively participate in providing services to Hancock
Country justice-impacted individuals. :

« Attend a monthly meeting that will be held VIrtually
and quarterly in-person meetings.

» Collect data on services provided to those reentering
our community from the justice-involved.

» Provide referrals to all agencies/organizations within
the collaborative and within the counties to be
served by the coalition, to serve the reentry
population better.

This project has been funded from December 2023 until December 31, 2025
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